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Waste Management Division 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Attn: Mr. Carl Froede 
345 Courtland Street, N.E. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365 

Re: Final Site Management Plan for FY-1992; MCB Camp Lejeune, 
North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Froede: 

We have received the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 
Region IV comments (letter dated November 19, 1991) to the MCB 
Camp Lejeune FY-1992 Draft Final Site Management Plan (SMP). 
The EPA's only comment concerned Community Relations with regard 
to the IIPRAP." We agree to reference the appropriate Community 

./@- Relations milestones (public comment period, public meeting) next 
to the 18PRAP8@ milestone in the @*Final'@ version of the SMP. 

In the FY-1991 and FY-1992 SMP, we presented an expedited 
schedule for the Operable Unit No. 1 (Hadnot Point) "Shallow 
Aquifer." This is the only expedited schedule in the SMP. 
The remaining SMP schedules reflect FFA-prescribed timeframes. 
You have more recently requested we expedite additional site 
schedules. Since expedited schedules are not enforceable and not 
a part of the FFA, these are submitted separate from the SMP. 

We propose that the Final FY-1992 SMP reflect an FFA-prescribed 
schedule for Operable Unit No. 1 Shallow Aquifer versus the 
expedited schedule currently in the Draft Final. This expedited 
schedule is currently reflected in the Draft Expedited Site 
Schedule submitted to EPA and the State on December 12, 1991.. 

We intend to revise the Draft Final SMP to incorporate the above 
changes and submit the @~Finall~ FY-92 SMP within 45 days receipt 
of this letter. To support this schedule, please notify us 
within 10 days receipt of this letter if EPA does not concur with 
the change (Hadnot Point Shallow Soils) discussed above. 

Quality performance . . . Quality Results 



Re: Final Site Management Plan for FY-1992; MCB Camp Lejeune, 
North Carolina 

Please contact Ms. Laurie Boucher, P-E., at (804) 445-1814 for 
any comments concerning this subject. 

Sincerely, 
I 3 

-f+- 
P. A. &OWSKI, P.E. 
Head 
Environmental Programs Branch 
Environmental Quality Division 
By direction of the Commander 

copy to: 
MCB Camp Lejeune (AC/S, Environmental 
N.C. DEHNR (Attn: Mr. Jack Butler) 

Management) 
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